
 
MUPY students participated the exchange program at Universiti Brunei Darussalam,
Brunei 

July 05, 2014       
 
Mr. Tawan Suenjakin, 4th year undergraduate student, has participated “Asia Pacific Leaders
Education Program (APL EP) 2014” program at Universiti Brunei Darussalam in Brunei during July 5 –
August 4, 2014. He has been one of successful candidates to be granted partial support and join the
program. The exchange program has been conducted by The Asia Pacific Association for International
Education (APAIE) and Universiti Brunei Darussalam. Under this program, local hospitality (which
included accommodation, airport transfer, ground transportation for organized excursions and field
trips), meals and refreshment have been sponsored by the Government of Brunei Darussalam. Besides,
Mahidol University has supported airfare and travel insurance for all students. This exchange
program aimed to provide global experience and practice in leadership issues as well as cultural
experiences in ASEAN countries. 
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